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Easter Bonnet Parade 2016 
 
On Wednesday, 23

rd
 March, the Kindergarten and Reception children participated in our Annual 

Easter Bonnet Parade. Whilst wearing a fantastic display of colourful and inventive Easter bonnets 
and hats, the children paraded around the hall and then performed a variety of Spring and Easter 
songs. Well done children! Thank you to the parents and carers for working with your child to  
produce such lovely, creative and imaginative Easter Bonnets and hats! Have a very happy  
holiday! 
 

 
F5 Trip to Chester Zoo 

On Monday Form 5 had a very enjoyable trip to Chester Zoo. The trip consolidated their study of 

Rainforests this term.  

During their visit, they had the opportunity to explore tropical island environments and their inhabit-

ants, as well as engaging in a fun, hands-on workshop about rainforests; looking at why they are so 

important and what we can do to help save them.  

They even got the chance to see the world’s smallest monkey that was born at Chester Zoo last 

month!       

We had a super day and, as always, the children were extremely engaging and well-behaved!                         



What’s On Next Term? 

 
No Clubs or Activities this week 
 
Monday 18th April 
 
INSET DAY 
 
Tuesday  19th April 
 
School recommences 
 
Wednesday 20th April 
 
Puzzle Day 
10.35am Form 3-6 Storytime at Library Club 
12.35pm Chamber Choir  
2.30-3.00 pm  KG Ballet 
 
Thursday 21st April 
 
ISA Dance Competition 
 
 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Silver Merit 
 

Well done to Sophia,  Johanna, Zara and  Ophelia in 
F2; Louis, Zara and Henrike in F1; Lydia in F3 and Ava 

in F4  who have all earned a silver merit badge this 
week. 

 

Silver Courtesy 
 

Well done to Oliver in F1 who has earned a silver cour-
tesy badge this week.  

 
Gold Merit 

 
Well done to Sophie and Hallie in F5 who have earned 

their Gold Merit badge this week. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following  

children who celebrate their birthday this week and  

during the Easter Holidays 

 

Oscar KG  Sama KG  Phoebe KG 

 

Darcie Rec.   

 

 Lilia F4  Georgia F5  Becca F6 

WPS Science Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

.A visit from a lamb!  
 
On Thursday, 17

th
 March, the EYFS children 

were treated to a visit from Farmer  
Tomlinson who brought a 5-day-old lamb 
named “Rosie” to School, for the children to 
see and stroke. The children were enthralled 
and bonded with the lamb straight away. 
The children were given the opportunity to 
feed Rosie from a bottle of milk whilst 
Farmer Tomlinson explained that all living 
things need more than just food and water 
for survival and about the need to be  
responsible when caring for another living 
creature. A big ‘thank you’ to Farmer Tomlin-
son for supporting our topic of Animals and 
the Natural World. 
 

Last Friday the whole School took part in a  
Science Day as part of British Science Week.  
From Kindergarten through to F6, the children 
learnt a variety of scientific concepts through prac-
tical activities.  Topics included light, sound,  
density, using fruit as batteries and exploding  
rockets! Great fun and learning was enjoyed by all! 

 


